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November 2, 2016

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: DE 16-237: Complaint Regarding Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy
Clarification of Party Name — Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland,

On October 25, 2016, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (the “Company”) submitted a letter of
complaint in the above-referenced matter. The letter inadvertently omitted reference to
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. as the entity submitting the complaint. Instead, the shortened
form “Unitil” is used throughout the letter.

1 The Commission subsequently opened the above-referenced docket naming “Unitil Service
\. Corp.” as the complaining party. Unitil Service Corp. provides services to Unitil Energy

Systems, Inc. and its affiliates, but does not itself provide gas or electric service to
customers.

The Company hereby requests that the Commission omit reference to Unitil Service
Corporation as a party in this docket and instead name Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. as the
correct Unitil entity in the Docket name and all future filings or orders.

My sincere apologies for any confusion caused by the initial letter. Thank you for your
consideration of this request.

Regards,

Patrick H. Taylor

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West( ) Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
‘%._ taylorp@unitil.com
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